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Circular

Subject - For students who have opted for the Right To Give UP option on the MahaDBT portal

Ref - Letter from Hon. Commissioner, Social Welfare, Maharashtra State Pune, Letter dt 18/06/2024

The students applying on the MahaDBT portal of the Institute are informed through this circular that
as per the government decision of the General Administration Department Dt 03 January 2024, The
Right To Give UP option has been newly updated on the MahaDBT portal. It means, "Clicking this
‘button will prevent you from applying to your chosen scheme during your course period. Some students
‘did not get the benefit of the scholarship because they clicked / opted / choose on The Right To Give
'UP option by mistake. However, in order to get the benefit of the scholarship for the said students,
‘according to the referred letter, the Right To Give UP applications have been sent to the student login
again by the government in the principal login. The facility has been made available only till 30th July,
2024. '

However, it is compulsory to the student, who have opted for The Right To Give Up option, should
contact scholarship section on or before July 30, 2024 without fail. Students and parents who are failing
to report to scholarship section about this issue should note that they will be solely responsible for not
getting the scholarship related benefits.

Y our faithful,

~eb l !
Chairman,
Scholarship Committee

COEP University of Technology, Pune.

Copy : Directors, All Heads of Departments, Website of the Institute.

o5 nun :)
o




